
 
Monday, September 12, 2022 

Friska Farms Limited, 
4b Elenor Drive, 
Oceanbay Estate, 
Lafiaji Lekki  

Dear Mr. Imanah Usman, 

RE: LETTER OF APPRECIATION FOR DONATIONS OF FRISKA BABY CEREAL 

We wish to express our immense appreciaEon to your management for your monthly donaEon of ten 
cartons of Friska baby cereal products to our organizaEon. 

This generosity has greatly helped to adequately cater to the nutriEonal needs of our ever teeming baby 
populaEon consisEng mainly of the indigent ones in the community. 

It has been a delight, partnering with your organizaEon and we look forward to a conEnued relaEonship. 

Thank you. 

Angela Ogieva 
Director, Birthright Infant & Maternity Support


